
Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 
     

Community Alert 

Burglaries 
018th District 
Near North 

 
 

About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to residents of the 018th District of recently reported burglary 
related incidents on Beats 1813 and 1814.  In each incident, the victims left their 
garage doors open or unlocked in which bicycles and a motor vehicle were stolen.  
 

Incident times and locations: 
• 1600 block of North Bissell St., Tuesday, March 28, 2017 during the late evening 

to early morning hours. 

• 300 block of West Concord Place, Thursday, March 16th and 23rd, 2017 in the 
early evening hours. 

• 1900 block of North Cleveland Ave., Saturday, March 25, 2017 in the late 
evening hours to early morning hours 

• 1800 block of North Orleans St., Friday, March 31, 2017 in the early afternoon 
hours 

 
About the Offenders: 
 
Unknown at this time. 

 
What you can do: 
• Keep doors locked and windows secure. 

• Immediately repair broken windows, doors, or locks. 

• If video surveillance is available, save and make a copy of the incident for 
investigating Detectives. 

• If you are a victim, do not touch anything and contact the police immediately. 

• Keep a record of property serial numbers. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of any suspicious people 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 
 

 
If you have any information, contact  
Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 

(312) 747-8380 
JA190838, JA198290, JA200943, JA206186, and JA207399 

 
P17-1-081 (CA) 

April 4, 2017 


